
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
A request has been made by the Cecil VFD to take the alternator from the Chaserville Fire Truck, 
(Brush Truck). 
 
Another request has been made that Chaserville VFD be allowed to take the surplus truck that 
belonged to Cecil to be used for spare parts. 
 
Also a request has been made by Chief Keith Walker for a surplus vehicle, that might be available 
from the Sheriff’s Dept.  I discussed this request with the Sheriff.  The Sheriff stated he would be 
glad to discuss the request. 
 
If the Board chooses to move the vehicles, it needs to be recorded in the minutes in order for 
Vicki to keep up with them for the asset report for our insurance and for the auditors. 
 
Motion should be made in the direction the Board choses to go. 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator  1/9/2019 
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